
 
From: Jacqui Glynn <jglynn@pub.nl.ca>  
Sent: November 12, 2021 1:14 PM 
To: Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-law.com> 
Cc: dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com; lhollett@newfoundlandpower.com; Liam O'Brien 
(lobrien@curtisdawe.com) <lobrien@curtisdawe.com>; Stephen Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-
law.com>; ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca; Cheryl Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca> 
Subject: Re: Consumer Hydro Capital Budget Submission 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
The extension is granted. 
 
Jacqui  

Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Nov 12, 2021, at 11:06 AM, Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-law.com> wrote: 

  
WE are requesting an extension until close of business Monday to file the above as we are into meetings 
& settlement matters on NP GRA today.Thank you.Dennis Browne 
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